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31st SINGAPORE LADIES AMATEUR OPEN GOLF CHAMPIONSHIP

Greeting From Singapore Golf Association! 

Due to the continued health concerns and recent advisories in some Asian Countries that large-scale events 
should be canceled or postponed as a result of the coronavirus, the Organizing Committee has made the decision 
to postpone the Singapore Ladies Amateur Open (Open Division), which is supposed to take place April 6-9 
April at Warren Golf & Country Club. 

It is always a difficult decision to postpone an event and the Organizing Committee greatly appreciates the 
understanding and all the efforts made. The health and safety of our players and everyone working on the event 
is always our highest priority. While we are disappointed that this tournament will be postponed, we look 
forward to your participation in the future. 

Thank you. 

Best Regards, 
Mohd Shahrin Taib 
Operations Executive 
Singapore Golf Association 
Office: +65.6755.5976 |  
Address: 249 Sembawang Road, Singapore 758352 
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